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March 11, 1919 

Mrs. F. W. Seymour, 

420 New Britain Avenue 

Hartford, Connecticut 

 

My dear Mrs. Seymour: 

Mr. Shillady did not understand all of your telephone conversation 

yesterday. Won’t you send us the pamphlet from which you read to him? 

 We had two representatives at the meeting last night but we did not 

heckle the speakers as we had thought of doing. We, however, sent up a 

resolution from the Board asking that they take a stand on this matter. We 

don’t mean to let this drop. 

 Will you write to Miss Vida Milholland, 247 Fifth Avenue, asking her if 

the National Woman’s Party will not take a firm stand on the matter of 

recognizing the right of the colored women in the South?  Miss Milholland is 

John Milholland’s daughter. 

Always sincerely, 

MJO/ALB 


